
Tahoe Donner Giving Fund 

Board of Directors Meeting 

April 27, 2019 

 
Topic:  Scholarships 
 
History 
The Giving Fund has to date granted the following scholarships: 
  

Year Amount Number New Number Continuing 
2015 $1,000. 1 0 
2016 $4,000. 2 0 
2017 $7,000. 2 3 
2018 $23,000. 7 3 

 
The noticeably larger amount in 2018 is due to an increase in fundraising as well as a contribution from an 
anonymous donor. 
 
On February 23, 2019 the Board consented to the transfer of $20,000 from the Giving Fund’s General Fund 
to the Scholarship Fund in preparation for the Spring 2019 scholarship cycle.  Thus, there are funds in place 
for the 2019 scholarship awards. 
 
Regarding 2019 
We along with representatives from the other scholarship funds meet with the Truckee Tahoe Community 
Foundation (TTCF) on Friday, April 26, to determine scholarship recipients and the amounts awarded.  Thus, 
at the time of composing this document in order to have it on the Agenda and in the Board Book for the 
Board’s April 27 meeting, we are not able to provide you with the exact number and amounts of scholarships 
the Giving Fund will award this year. At the April 27 meeting we may be able to provide those details 
verbally. 
 
Today the Giving Fund is requesting your consent to fund 2019 scholarships at the following maximum 
amounts. 
 

Amount Disposition 

$100,000  
Two (2) $50,000  IMPACT scholarships (fully funded by an anonymous 
donor). 

$20,000  New scholarships to be awarded to graduating seniors 
12,000  Continuing Scholarships 
$5,000  Support services for scholarship recipients 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Suzanne Sullivan, Chair 
Tahoe Donner Giving Fund 


